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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find attached the calendar for this term’s Academic and Extra-Curricular enrichment programme. 

We are delighted to be able to offer such a wide range of activities to your children and hope this 

demonstrates the commitment shown by the school and it’s staff to your child’s academic progress and 

personal development. 

For most activities your child will be able to just turn up on the correct day and time where a register will be 

taken of their attendance. Some may be limited in the number they can accept e.g. Year 7 Stem Club and 

as a result letters will be sent out for those. 

Attendance to all activities will be recorded and added to your children’s school reports as a record of how 

they have engaged with the wider life of the school. For our older students especially, this can be fantastic 

evidence for colleges and future employers. 

I am pleased to say there is even more planned that will be timetabled in the near future such as British 

Sign Language Lessons, Dance/Cheering Leading, Eco Club and Bikeability. Keep an eye on the school 

website and twitter feed for updates. 

We appreciate the opportunities of this type have been limited for your children over the last 2 academic 

years, so please encourage them to make the most of those now available to them. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mr P Killion 

Associate Assistant Headteacher (Personal Development) 
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